CORNING

FCC C2PC Request Letter

Date: May 4, 2021
FCC ID: OJFILPR

The E.U.T. was originally FCC certified on 02/06/2020.

A C2PC grant was issued on 07/30/2020 which enabled the use of 5G via
software only, no changes in hardware. The separation distance was 50 cm.

3. Wecurrently wish to change the separation distance to 20 cm.
RF exposure calculations support this change and are being submitted too.
5. Based on the above, Corning Optical Communications Wireless requests a C2PC.

Thank you,

Company: Corning Optical Communications Wireless

Authorized Signature:
Printed Name: Isaac Nissan
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